
 

 

                                                KATHY ANDRAS 

                                              JANUARY REPORT   

 

Since our last meeting in Greensboro, North Carolina I have attended all 

meeting call by our National President, Sharon Hobbs. I have been asked to 

serve on AVVA Finance Committee, VVA Agent Orange and VVA Veterans 

Against Drug Committee.  

I will in the future be in contact with all AVVA committee chairs. I want to be 

involved in all meetings. If you need help or have a question please feel free to 

call.  

 

Kathy Andras  

AVVA National Vice President 


